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NFMA Submits Comment Letter to GASB.

On June 25, 2020, the NFMA submitted a comment letter to GASB on the Exposure Draft relating to
Communication Methods in General Purpose External Financial Reports That Contain Basic
Financial Statements: Notes to Financial Statements.

To read the letter, click here.

Copyright © 2024 Bond Case Briefs | bondcasebriefs.com


https://bondcasebriefs.com
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2020/06/30/regulatory/nfma-submits-comment-letter-to-gasb/
https://www.nfma.org/assets/documents/position.stmt/nfma_gasb_june2020notes to financial statements.pdf

